PACKINGTON AGILITY 
DOG SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2011
Congratulations to: 

Peter and Kallie
1st in Medium G1-3 Agility at Fox Agility



1st in Medium G2-3 Agility at Bitz ‘n Bob


C.R. in Medium G2-3 Jumping at Bitz ‘n Bobz


C.R. in Medium G2-3 Agility at Bitz ‘n Bobz


C.R. in Medium G1-7 Helter Skelter at Fox Agility


C.R. in Medium G2-3 Helter Skelter at Bitz ‘n Bobz


Julie and Jack
1st in Large G2-3 Jumping at ABAA Show

Debs and Molli
4th in Large G1-3 Agility at Rugby





12th in Large G1-7 Jumping at Rugby

Paul and Alfie

4th in Large G2 Jumping at ABAA Show





7th in Large G2 Agility at ABAA Show





Clear Round in Catherine Wheel at ABAA


Sue and Skye

4th in Large Novice Agility at December Agility Addicts


Bernie and Belle
8th in Large G1-7 Jumping at Rugby


Chris and Sally
12th in Large G1-3 Jumping at Rugby


Debs & Drift

14th in Large G1-7 Jumping at Rugby

Paul and Simba
Many Clear Rounds at ABAA show





………………………………………..

Loads of Packington members gained points on the Agility Club leagues during 2011 which meant that Packington did really well this year, finishing in 6th place in Division 2 with an amazing 1,313 points – the most we have ever had in the history of the Club!  So thanks to those members who helped it happen – namely:

Chris Wright and Sally
  88 points    and finished 35th place in Large G1 out of 140 dogs

Paul Jobbins & Simba
  74 points    and finished 44th place in   “      G1 out of 140 dogs

Ann Parker and Des        71 points    and finished 46th place in    “          - “  -
Graham Jacks & Poppy
 38 points      “      “        60th place in    “          - “  -
Julie Turrell & Jack       
 38 points      “ 
“         60th place in
   “
- “  -
Darren and Leon
33 points      “      “        65th place in     “          -  “  -

Chris Wright & Tess      33 points      “      “         65th place in     “         -  “  -  

Annie Hayden & Boko
27 points      “      “        93rd place in     “          -  “  -

Annie Hayden & Millie   13 points      “      “       111th place in     “         -  “  -

Emma Jeans                4 points       “       “       128th place in    “         -  “  - 
Lynne Fear & Billy       55 points and finished in 39th place in Medium Grade 2 out of 90 dogs

Bernie & Belle           190 points and finished  in 20th place in Large G3 out of 335 dogs

Debbie & Molly           59 points  “          “         81st place in Large G3   “   “    “      “

Alison & Finn             38 points   “         “         99th place in Large G3    “    “   “      “

Debbie & Drift           34 points   “         “       103rd place in Large G3    “     “   “     “

Sue Love and Skye    18 points   “         “       118th place in Large G3    “     “   “     “

Lynne Fear & Buddy
135 points and finished in 6th place in Medium G2 out of 25 dogs

Peter Walker & Kalli
34 points and finished in 18th place in Medium G2 out of 25 dogs 
Darren and Poppy
147 points and finished in 5th place in Small G1 out of 48 dogs

Well done everyone and let’s see if we can improve on those scores in 2012  -  Darren and Poppy are already in 1st place on the Small G3 League, Ann and Des are in 4th place in Large G2 and Julie and Jack are in 6th place in Large G2 with Paul and Simba in 12th place in Large G2.



………………………………..

As many of you already know, Ann and Des qualified for the of  Final at Discover Dogs, Earls Court. They got two clear rounds and Ann writes “There were 12 of us in the Final and we came 5th in the Jumping but only 9th in Agility, so came 6th overall.  We didn’t disgrace ourselves.  Des had a bit of a fall in the Jumping when he slipped on the carpeted surface and this made him a bit careful so was very slow in the Agility.  We had a good day but glad it’s over!!!”  




…………………………………………………….

We have just finished our New Beginners Course which Bernie ran this time and she seems to have got them all very motivated and also very good after only 8 weeks.   We all look forward to seeing these new Members training with the rest of the Club and I hope those more experienced handlers will help look after them and offer help where needed.  A picture below to show them on their final evening.
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………………………………………………….

Susan Giles is holding a Sponsored Dog Walk to try and raise funds towards the cost of veterinary treatment for her spaniel Copper.   The walk starts at Highters Heath/Solihull Lodge going either to Tanworth-in-Arden or Earlswood.  Mulled Wine and Mince Pies on the way and plenty of pubs for any drinkers on the walk.   For further details, contact Susan on 0121.430.3880 or 0784.0800.965

We have been asked to help find for a home for Ruby and Rocky who are litter brother and sister (mixed breeds and 16 months old).   They are both fully house trained, have been spayed/neutered, are up to date with all vaccinations, worming and are micro-chipped.   They are very good around people especially children and great fun to be with - very sociable dogs who love to meet other dogs whilst out walking and love chasing after balls.   Unfortunately, due to a change in work commitments, their owners are no longer to provide the attention the dogs deserve and so, sadly, they are looking to have both dogs re-homed.  

Rocky is similar to a black Labrador with a white chest and Ruby is sable and white, again labradory type.   The present owners would prefer that the dogs stay together if possible but will separate if necessary.   

Please contact Sharon or Benny on 02476.627.3670 if you are interested, or know of anyone who may be.




        ………………………………………………….

Dates for your Diary;
10th December

Rugby Xmas Show, Solihull Riding Club (closing date 27.10.11)





(Measuring will also be taking place at this show)


16th December

Christmas Party Night and Competition Night.




(Last time to win points for the Packington League)
18th December


Bitz ‘n Bobz show at Ryton (closing date 7.12.12)
22nd December

No training
27th December


Agility Addicts Show at Albrighton (closing date
29th December

No training

5th January 2012 

Training resumes for the New Year.
8th January


New Year’s Walk in Sutton Park

14th January


Agility Addicts Show at Albrighton (closing date  10.12.2011)
22nd January


Midlands Border Collie Show at Solihull R.C (closing date 9.12.11)
25th February


Golden Valley Show @ Hartbury College (closing date 13.1.12)
26th February,


Gundog Show at Albrighton enter Gundogs from 21.9.11 and 






non-Gundogs from 31.10.11 (closing date 6.1.12)
4th March,


4-Way Match hosted by Chipping Norton – venue tba
There will be a measuring session at Agility Addicts on 14th January at Albrighton.





……………………………………………….  

Don’t forget the Christmas Party and Competition Night this coming Thursday.   Last time you can win points towards the Packington League and also a fun night for you and your dogs – fancy dress optional for both of you.  No charge but please bring something to eat or drink as per the last email which went out at the end of last week.   This is also the final night of training for 2011.  We start back on 5th January.

Christmas Walk in Sutton Park will be on Sunday 8th January and as usual, Alan and Shelagh will be running this.  Full details will be at training this Thursday and on Thursday, 5th January. 

       A HAPPY  AND  SUCCESSFUL  NEW  YEAR   TO   ALL

